Church Council Meeting Highlights November 21, 2019

- •Air Conditioning Fund is still seeking donations. At this time we have approximately \$4,700 in this fund with a goal of \$20,000. Envelopes for donations are located in the narthex.
- Members continue to clean the church. If you wish to help, please contact Larry Long.
- •The following members have agreed to serve on the 2020 UCC Church Council. Members will be inducted into service during the January annual meeting.

President Elect: Larry Long; Secretary: Gary Woodward;

Communications Ministry: Harry Kujath; Worship/Music Ministry: Barb Schmutzler; Faith Formation Ministry: Jeanne Woodward;

Finance Ministry: Allen Schmutzler

- Annual Meeting will take place on January 26, 2020. Please make plans to attend.
- Missouri Mid-South Conference will take place at Central United Church of Christ in April. Dates to be announced. Harry Kujath will be coordinating this event. The Congregational Life Ministry, chaired by Faye Rinaldi, will be in charge of the meals. Anyone wishing to help in anyway, please contact Harry or Faye.
- Next Council Meeting is set for Thursday, December 19, at 7:00 p.m. in the church library.

Respectfully submitted, Freda Maness Council Secretary